
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 2, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Technology Contractor – 2021 Bond 
  

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Cresa, to approve 
Phase 1 of the Technology Contractor bid from Digital Age Technology, Davison, 
Michigan in the amount of $204,259.00, which includes contingency, and authorize the 
Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts with the 
recommended contractor. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The technology contractor will be responsible for Phase 1 Bond technology projects at 
Coolidge Elementary, Kennedy Elementary, Randolph Elementary, Cooper Upper 
Elementary and Emerson Middle School in the summer of 2022. The majority of the 
technology work will be done in the LMC renovations. The scope includes providing 
voice, audio/video, and data systems for the LMCs in the listed schools, including the 
new Idea Factories. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
PF/ko 


